
NOTICE TO WEBSITE VIEWERS

Accessing, reading or otherwise using this site does not create a doctor patient relationship between you
and this practice, nor with any individual dentist or other professional at the practice. Providing personal
or medical information (whether by email, by phone, or by posting information on the practice’s social
media site) does not create a doctor-patient relationship.

Nothing contained on this site is intended to establish a doctor-patient relationship, to replace the
services of a trained dentist or health care professional, or otherwise to be a substitute for professional
medical and/or dental advice, diagnosis, or treatment.

By accessing this site, you hereby agree that you shall not make any medical, dental, or other
health-related decision based in whole or in part on anything contained on the site. You should not rely
on any information contained on the site and related materials in making any medical, dental, or other
health-related or other decision. You should consult an appropriately licensed physician, dentist or
appropriately-credentialed health care worker on all matters relating to your health.

OPT-OUT OPTION

Please contact us if you wish to opt-out/unsubscribe from receiving any future communication.


